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DECISION NO.   2016/21 

 

 
Due to an administrative error and a compliance audit within the 
OPCCN it has come to notice that the decision notice number 21 of 
2016 was renumbered to number 31 of 2016 in error, as a 
consequence the allocation of number 21 of 2016 is null and void 
and this serves as an audit note for compliance purposes. 
 
Please refer to Decision Notice No. 2016/31 for information 
regarding the Grant to the Matthew Project to provide a Drug and 
Alcohol Practitioner to work in the Police Control Room. 
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